
Dear Sir/Madam,

 

This is totally unfair to the people who already submitted their

applications and meet Australia’s requirements. I came to Australia

2005 and finished my study as a cook and put the applications at

2008. I couldn’ t back home for long time to look after my mum

even my mum was sick because I am bridging visa A, I am

desperate as I have spent so much time, effort and emotional toil in

order to get the PR. We have sacrificed so much to meet the

Australia’ s requirements. I understand government situation but

you should treat us with fairness. To be fair, DIAC should finish

processing all the past cases first and start capping the new case

that come in now. 

It would badly damage Australia’s reputation if this bill be approved.

I hope the Senate listens to the people’s voice and don’t pass this

bill. 


